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TOGETHER NEWSLETTER

“Together” is the new name of this newsletter for friends of the University. In this edition and over the months ahead, we 
will share stories that demonstrate the variety of learning experiences on campus and illustrate the impact that private giving 
makes in the lives of our students. As you will read, everyone can help make a difference. Especially, when we join Together.

ON THE INSIDE

BIOLOGY ALUMNUS PAYS  
IT FORWARD

STUDENTS INVESTING  
IN THEMSELVES

CYCLING IN SUPPORT OF 
THE AMERICAN DREAM 

MARAUDER ATHLETICS

EVENT INFORMATION
What: 	 Glorious Sounds of  
	 the Season
When: 	 Saturday, December 2, 2017 		
	 at 4 P.M. & 7:30 P.M.
	 Sunday, December 3, 2017 		
	 at 2:30 P.M.
Where: 	 Clair Performance Hall, 		
	 Winter Center
	 60 West Cottage Avenue, 	 	
	 Millersville
Costs: 	 $20 Reserved Seating 		
	 $25 (Door)
	 $5 MU Students with an ID 	 	
	 (Saturday Only)

Subject to availability. Early registrations are encouraged.



2       MILLERSVILLE UNIVERSITY | TOGE THER

HELPING  
HANDS
Biology Alum Explains Why 
He is Giving Back to the ‘Ville

“If it wasn’t for the education I received at Millersville,” said 
Dr. Joseph Choi ’96, “I wouldn’t be where I am today.” 

An orthopedic surgeon, husband and father of three 
living in Athens, Pennsylvania, Joe is honoring this 
sentiment by funding an endowment to help today’s 
students with their educational experiences. Along 

with his wife, Eileen, Joe recently 
established The Choi Family 
Biology Endowment for  
Anatomic Studies. 

The purpose of the fund is to 
support the costs of specimens to 
be used for teaching and research 
purposes under the supervision of 
Millersville faculty members.

Joe specifically credits Dr. John 
Hoover, now Biology Department 
Chair, with providing him 
opportunities to participate in 
research that gave him the leg up 
on his peers. 

“Dr. Hoover and his colleagues,” 
explained Joe, “provided me 

with hands-on opportunities that were quite unique for 
undergraduates.”

He continued, “In fact, at med school, I found that I had 
more exposure to human anatomy due to my experience 
at Millersville than my peers from Ivy League schools.”

Originally from Radnor, Pennsylvania, Joe was a biology 
major and a member of the Archery Club. But it was his 
classroom experiences at Millersville that led him to a 
combined MD/PhD program at the State University of 
New York, Upstate Medical University in Syracuse,  
New York.

Now, a fellowship-trained shoulder surgeon, Joe 
continues to stay in touch with Dr. Hoover. And similar to 
their collaboration in the 1990’s, their conversations on 
the needs of today’s students spurred Joe and Eileen’s gift.

“It is just like Joe to help us assist our students,” said Dr. 
Hoover. “This fund will lead to excellent training and 
unique experiences to put our students ahead of  
the competition.”

“I consider Dr. Hoover a mentor and a friend,” Joe stated. 
“Because of his guidance and my education at Millersville, 
Eileen and are fortunate that we can help serve as role 
models and help engage learners today.”  �

(GLORIUS SOUNDS CONTINUED)

raised $27,000 in 2016 alone – with every 
dollar directly benefiting Millersville 
University students via scholarships and 
musical development programming. 
In addition to tuition assistance, these 
resources help cover the costs of student 
performances and hands-on learning 
experiences throughout the year.

It is this joyous nature of music with 
a purpose that strikes a chord with 
audience members and keeps them 
coming back to Glorious Sounds holiday 
season after holiday season.

“We receive notes, cards and emails from 
concertgoers every year thanking our 
students for this performance,” said 

Dr. Keith Wiley, associate professor 
of Music. “For many families, coming 
together at Millersville and attending 
Glorious Sounds of the Season has 
become their holiday tradition.”

Dr. Wiley concluded, “And we are very 
thankful for their long-standing and 
generous support of our students.”

To make Glorious Sounds of the Season 
your family tradition, tickets are now 
available for purchase online at  
artsMU.com or by calling (717) 871-7600. 
While early reservations are encouraged, 
a limited number of tickets will also go on 
sale at the door beginning one hour prior 
to show time at the Winter Center.  �

GLORIOUS NUMBERS  
AT A GLANCE
30 	 Average Number of Holiday 	
	 Musical Selections

75 	 Minutes of Glorious Sounds

2,500+ 	 Total Student and Faculty 	
	 Performers (Since 2006)

15,000+	 Total Attendees (Since 2006)

$200,000+	 Dollars Raised for Scholarships 	
	 and Student Learning  

http://www.millersville.edu/give/where-to-give/endowments.php
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$590,7122015

2016

2017

$1,019,656

$1,581,939

ATHLETICS  
GIVING

Thank You!

YOUR SUPPORT MAKES THESE 
ACHIEVEMENTS POSSIBLE!

Office of Development
 717-871-7520   717-871-7899   millersville.edu/give

Millersville University, P.O. Box 1002, Millersville, Pennsylvania 17551-0302
Millersville University is an Equal Opportunity/Affirmative Action institution. A member of Pennsylvania’s State System of Higher Education. 7078-DEVE-1117-ML
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